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THIS UPDATE IS RELATES TO FIRE ACTIVITY IN THE 
BARNAWARTHA & INDIGO CREEK AREA 

 

North East CMA is aware that this fire event will cause impacts 
to catchment communities, and has the potential to impact on 
waterways and river health.   

North East CMA has undertaken preliminary desktop mapping 
and field assessment of immediately impacted priority 
waterways.   

Based on available information, North East CMA has identified 
fire impacts to the Upper reaches of Black Dog Creek and 
limited portions of Indigo Creek. North East CMA will continue 
to monitor impacted waterways over the coming months to 
assess recovery action as appropriate. 

North East CMA has coordinated its response with relevant 
emergency response agencies and authorities. We will continue 
to maintain close working collaboration into the recovery 
phase.  

FURTHER INFORMATION 
If you would like to report a waterway health issue (such as 

erosion, washouts, etc.) please contact NECMA on  
1300 216 513

 


